TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 27401
500A Chestnut Street Tower II

SEP 31980

TVA BFNP TS 146

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Qffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. De:iton:

In the Matter of the ) Docket Nos, 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260
50-296

We have found that the proposed technical specifications submitted
by L, M. Mills' letter to you dated August 13, 1980 (TVA BFNP
TS 145) contained an error in the reproduction of the enclosure.

Enclosed are 40 copies of the pages which correct this error.
Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

J. L. Cross
Executive Assistant
to the Manager of Power

Subsecribed and zworn to before
me thig 14/ day of L& 'ik:'f,”JBO.

) 7/
’V
o ‘w"/‘
,1 ) L PET Y 4 // - ‘{"'e&w‘,;*
‘lotary Public T
v -
iy Commission Expires < ~ : £ __
Znclosure

(A% ]

ce: See page

A ool

'fe]

009000 5557

EE X



topher

Chairman, sto County
P N

: BSox

v
then

' A'a
state He
tate

St at
tate

Montgomery,

-~ : 3
-Lommlsslio




ENCLOSURE

UNIT 3
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